
Utility Service Restoration Announcement 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are pleased to inform you that the utility services in your area have been successfully 

restored. Our team has worked diligently to ensure that all services are back to normal. 

Service Details: 

• Service Type: Electricity 

• Restoration Time: October 25, 2023, 3:00 PM 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this disruption. Should you experience 

any further issues or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service 

team at (123) 456-7890. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Your Utility Company 


